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Case No.: 2016008544, 2016008940, & 2016009102
Location(s): Sperry Drive, Laurel Brook Drive, & Broad Street areas of town.

The Guilford Police Department has investigated three stolen motor vehicle reports since August 24th,
2016. These vehicles were stolen from the areas of Sperry Drive (8/24/2016, overnight), Laurel Brook
Drive (9/4/2016, 1940hrs), and Broad Street (9/9/2016, between 1100-1400hrs). In all three cases, the
vehicles were left unlocked and keys were left in the vehicle. The vehicles stolen on both September 4th
and September 9th were later found abandoned in the Driftwood Lane area of town. It is believed that
these two recent thefts are related.

Residents are urged to remove their keys and secure their vehicles when left unattended. The Guilford
Police Department is actively investigating these complaints at this time. If you have any information
related to these crimes or others, please contact the Guilford Police Department at 203-453-8061.
Anonymous Tips can also be made at 203-453-8240.
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